
Squirrels Class Newsletter 
Friday 18th October 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In English…This week we finished our story of Halibut Jackson with a bang! We made invi-

tations, retold the story using a story board and had a garden party complete with cakes 

and smoothies.  

 In Maths…Year 1 have finished their block on place value and helped us to defeat that 

naughty number taker.  Year 2 have been learning how to count in 3’s and work out 

patterns in the sequence.  

In Topic ...We designed, made and tasted smoothies for the Queen’s garden party! We 

learned how to cut soft fruits safely and tried new fruits that may have been new to us.   

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award– James Henry for showing lots of respect at the farm. Olivia for show-

ing all our school values at the farm and being a delight to take.  

Work on the Wall– Archie for his excellent smoothie design and William for a fantastic invi-

tation to the garden party.   

Reminders & Messages  

 

Open Worship- Thursday 24th- 2.30pm All welcome 

INSET Friday 25th- School Closed to children 

Return to School- Monday 4th November 

Parents' Evenings- Nov 12th and 13th. You  will be able to book slots next week.  

Stay and Play for pre schoolers- Wednesday 13th Nov 1.30– 3pm  


